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Mesa Village to Receive Traffic Signal at Corner of Mesa
Verde Ranch Road and Charles T. Lee Memorial Relief Route

Alamogordo, N.M. The New Mexico Department of
Transportation has distributed bid documents for the
construction of a traffic light at the corner of Mesa Verde
Ranch Road and the Charles T. Lee Memorial Relief Route.
The project will bid on December 21, 2007, and will include
signalization, lighting, roadway reconstruction, sidewalk
construction, and curb and gutter. The project will be in
conjunction with work at the Relief Route and 10th Street.
Work is to be completed in 90 calendar days.

The traffic signal will help eliminate future traffic concerns in
the area due to the continuing growth and development of the
Mesa Village Master Planned Community. Traffic counts are
expected to increase dramatically in the area with the addition
of PreCheck, Allen Theatres, and the USDA Service Center. The traffic signal will
increase safety for both residents of the community and visitors to the commercial
businesses.


